School crossing patrollers
#dundeewestend

Tayside Contracts is currently recruiting for more school crossing patrollers
— and specifically for Blackness Primary School for the Hawkhill crossing.

It is vital that all school patrol crossing points are staffed and if any
resident is interested, details are below :

Tayside @
contracts

Recruiting Now - Blackness PS

School Crossing Patrollers
£9.78 per hour (pay award pending)

For further details contact

10hr5 pel’ WeE['( www.tayside-contracts.co.uk OF 40

Tel 01382 834081 q D
or scan the QR code (@) s
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Blackness Road #dundeewestend
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Residents have highlighted to us that in the Larch Street to Blackness Road
public path, there is extensive graffiti and also weeds needing attended to.

We have raised this with the council’s Neighbourhood Services requesting
removal of the weeds and graffiti.

Ryehill Health Centre — latest update
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Further to our earlier updates about the impending closure of GP services
from the Ryehill Health Centre, residents have contacted up to ask why
letters — promised by NHS Tayside by the end of May — advising patients of
which practice they are being transferred to from 1lst July, have yet to
arrive.

We queried this with the Dundee Health and Social Care Partnership and have
been advised by the Senior Manager Service Development and Primary Care as
follows :

“As you have noted the impact of the Friockheim closure on the 31st May has
slightly delayed finalising information for Ryehill patients, for which we

apologise.

The team is in the final stages of this and I now hope to have this complete
and letters posted very soon.

I will update you when I know when this is.”
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Some time ago, residents in Kelso Street asked us if it would be possible to
add a “no through road” symbol to street name signage in the street.

Some vehicles emerging from the Royal Victoria Hospital do at times go up the
street thinking there is an exit to Blackness Road, when the exit is, in
fact, via Jedburgh Road.

The roads maintenance partnership agreed to our request and Michael 1is
pictured at the recently installed sign.

This new signage took rather longer than anticipated to be provided as the
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initial new sign was damaged but a replacement was ordered and is now in
place.

Getting things done — Kelso Street
#dundeewestend



http://www.government-world.com/getting-things-done-kelso-street-dundeewestend/
http://www.government-world.com/getting-things-done-kelso-street-dundeewestend/

Some time ago, residents in Kelso Street asked us if it would be possible to
add a “no through road” symbol to street name signage in the street.

Some vehicles emerging from the Royal Victoria Hospital do at times go up the
street thinking there is an exit to Blackness Road, when the exit is, in
fact, via Jedburgh Road.

The roads maintenance partnership agreed to our request and Michael 1is
pictured at the recently installed sign.

This new signage took rather longer than anticipated to be provided as the



https://blogger.googleusercontent.com/img/b/R29vZ2xl/AVvXsEjXVcTbSkm7MAHZIP0qowlAGdtZEgIt0qZSg-mf6ElIdNYvGCwLpn__Vwhku0ZE1KpEKCjcQ_xZ3QSUNqNzCRzajnqoBg8vEcjXW3eMlLK98d5PmVuBuKdlWfPky8yXyS8yV15v8Ds_CoDJus336Y0Z9pciqs5fLlk-uxu7qK27yHZAxEqD4ls/s1090/Kelso%20Street.jpg

initial new sign was damaged but a replacement was ordered and is now in
place.



